
From: Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and Greater East Valley ShannaWarren@bgcburbank.org
Subject: Take Me Out to the Ball Game…

Date: October 22, 2020 at 2:59 PM
To: Kyle_W@bgcburbank.org

FALL ENRICHMENT DAY PROGRAM UPDATE!

Week 10 of our All-Day Enrichment Program and virtual learning is right on track as

members are hastily completing their school assignments and gearing up to watch

the Dodgers in the World Series! Between Halloween and the pennant race, our

members don’t know what to be more excited about! 

 To Learn more: Click Here
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CLUB SAFETY UPDATE

Recently, our Boys & Girls Club participated in The Boys & Girls Clubs of America’s

Quality Assurance Safety Pilot Initiative. The purpose of this pilot is to 1) test the new

quality assurance process at 100+ locations representing a variety of site types,

budget sizes and regions, 2) evaluate the safety assessment tool/process and, 3)

gain acceptance from various stakeholders. “We were excited to be part of the pilot

program,” said Board Member Mathew Poage, also a member of the Safety

Committee. He added, “The safety of our members is our first priority at the Club. It’s

an honor to be one of the first clubs to be working with BGCA on implementing their

new and innovative safety protocols. This is an exciting opportunity to be on the

forefront of a new safety movement. It’s a win-win for everyone.”

 

Some high level observations about our Club include but are not limited to:

 

All policies are in place and staff can articulate emergency response plan contents,

are aware and can recall safety drills recently implemented

All staff are First Aid and CPR certified

LiveScan is being used for all background checks

Front line staff can articulate strong Covid protocols; very stringent COVID-19

protocols are in place for all kids and adults onsite

CEO was tremendously thorough in providing documents for review. Our

Club’s documentation procedures set the national standard for    BGCA.

Board and CEO leadership eager to enhance safety strategy & overall safety

improvement

planning

 

While we are pleased with our current evaluation, our commitment to safety is strong.

This is only the beginning. We will continue to improve on our high standards by

implementing more layers of protection, such as:

 

Staff and Youth Councils

Robust Training and Learning events, to continue targeted training

Annual Background Checks, assessments and reviews

Board led Safety Committee
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OLD NAVY VIRTUAL JOB FAIR

Attention Parents & Teens! We have a Job Readiness Preparation opportunity for

teens ages 16-18 to gain skills and confidence while searching for their dream job or

career. Please contact Jasmine Garcia at collegbound@bgcburbank.org if interested.

Space is limited!
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THE WINNERS OF OUR HALLOWEEN DOOR COMPETITION
ARE...

Last week we had all of our members vote on which Halloween door decorations

they liked best. Congratulations to the members at Elmwood Activity Center on their

1st Place Halloween Door! 2nd Place was awarded to Bret Harte and 3rd goes to Pod

4 at Main Club. We would like to thank all sites for participating and we can’t wait to

celebrate Halloween with you all next week!
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HEAD OVER TO BUFFALO WILD WINGS THIS OCTOBER

The Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and Buffalo Wild Wings are changing the game for

kids and teens across the country. From October 1 through October 31, 2020, guests

in participating Buffalo Wild Wings® restaurants nationwide can help support their

Boys & Girls Club. Proceeds from the October Fundraiser will be donated in support

of local youth sports through partners such as the Boys & Girls Clubs of America ALL

STARS program.  Guests will receive a coupon for a free Hatch Queso with a

donation of $5 or more. This initiative helps bring sports into the lives of kids and

teens who need it most, and now, more than ever, it is imperative that youth

participate in sports for both their physical and social emotional health. Guests can

support their local Club by dining at the Burbank and Glendale Buffalo Wild Wings,

and may add a personal donation to their guest check if desired.

MANNERS MATTER

This past Saturday, the Junior League of Los Angeles hosted a “Manners Matter”

workshop for club members. This free workshop was a fun, virtual, and interactive 3-

hour session that focused on first impressions & self-care, etiquette in public places,

and self-esteem. Each member who participated received a certificate of completion

along with gift card. We would like to thank the Junior League of Los Angeles for

hosting this wonderful event!
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hosting this wonderful event!

AN OPPORTUNITY FROM PATHWAYS LA!

BGCB is working with PathwaysLA who has received additional funding to enroll

essential and low income families with FREE short term child care now through

December 30,2020!

Please review the flyer below for more information. Parents will need to fill out the

automated application that will then be forwarded over to one of the 11 sister

agencies that will follow up with the remainder of the application process. If your

family did not make the deadline for CCRC, we encourage families apply. If you have

any questions regarding services and eligibility on the LA Care’s Program, please

contact the Resource and Referral Department at (213) 427-2710 or visit their

website for more information.
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FREE FLU SHOT CLINIC AT BURBANK HOUSING
CORPORATION
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BIDS FOR KIDS: FALL VIRTUAL AUCTION IS NOW LIVE!!!

Our first ever Virtual Auction is taking place now and through the month of October!

From Jay Leno’s Garage to fun activities to do at home, our virtual auction has a

diverse selection to fit everyone’s fancy! We currently have over 70 items available,

with more being added every week! Please visit:

https://bgcbbidsforkids.givesmart.com today and start bidding!!!
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BCR: A PLACE TO GROW PRESENTS - CURSED CREEK!

For more information on our Boys & Girls Club programs, please

CLICK HERE
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